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3rd September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Collection Permission 2021/22 
 
With the start of the new school year, we ask that you provide us with an update of anyone else who has 
permission to collect your child.  
 
Please click here and complete the Google Form to inform us of anyone who has your permission to collect your 
child. We will not release your child to another adult unless we have permission from you to do so.  
 
We also understand that collection arrangements may change throughout the school year, so please use this 
form as the need arises.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs D Miller  

Headteacher 
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